
From: Chambers - Gostencnik DP  
Sent: Wednesday, 29 March 2017 10:41 AM 
To: michael.robson@unitedvoice.org.au; aaron.jonesvalledor@afei.org.au 
Cc: AMOD; Jade Vowels 
Subject: AM2014/261 - Car Parking Award 2010 

 
Dear Parties, 
 
I refer to the Car Parking Award 2010 and the conference held before the Deputy President earlier 
this morning. 
 
On reflection, the Deputy President proposes to leave clause 23.3 of the exposure draft unaltered as 
the proposal suggested will adversely affect the entitlement of day workers to annual leave loading. 
 
Please advise whether you have a contrary view.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
Suzie Kairouz 
Associate to Deputy President Gostencnik 
 
Fair Work Commission  
Tel: (03) 8656 4528 
Fax: (03) 9555 0401 
chambers.gostencnik.dp@fwc.gov.au   
 
11 Exhibition St, Melbourne Victoria 3000  
GPO Box 1994, Melbourne Victoria 3001  
 
www.fwc.gov.au 

 
 

blocked::mailto:michael.holland@airc.gov.au
blocked::http://www.fwa.gov.au/

